# 8. The Forest



#### **COMPREHENSION**

There was a magical forest. In the daytime, it was like any ordinary forest. It was full of trees with thick leaves. It was shady and dark. There were many animals and birds living in it. The forest was full of their sounds and the fragrance of all the plants and flowers. But, at night, a strange magic used to happen. The trees, flowers and all the animals and birds started talking. The trees told stories about the villagers who went through the forest and who sat and slept, and ate their food under them. The flowers sang about all the butterflies and bees who visited them that day. The animals and birds gathered in a big circle in the forest and told stories, i.e., lion stories, bear stories, fox stories, monkey stories and stories of ducks, deer, cranes, frogs and many more. They also talked about the people who cut down forests and the animals lose their homes and their food. They used to say that if we save the forests and the animals, we would save human beings also.

#### A. Read the passage and answer the following questions.

- **1.** What was the forest like in the daytime?
- 2. What happened at night?
- **3.** What stories did the trees tell?
- **4.** What did the flowers sing about?
- **5.** What is the benefit of saving forests and animals?

B.	Fill in the blanks in	the following sent	ences using suitable	words from the passage.

1.	The forest was full of trees with		leaves.
2.	At night, a	. magic happ	ens.
3.	The flowers sing about		. and
4.	The birds and animals gather in	a big	•
_	We must save	and	



## GRAMMAR

A.	Add 'a', 'an' or 'the' to the blanks below.																
	It ۱	was		s	unny	day.	Aditi	sat or	1 <u> </u>		gra	iss ne	ar		ri	ver. Tł	nere was
	_		_ app	ple ti	ee a	nd		m	ango	tree			_ cro	w wa	s eat	ing _	
	mango. There were flowers growing on bank of river. There was																
	butterfly flying around ant fell into water. Aditi helped it come out with																
	the	e help c	of		le:	af.											
В.	Th	The articles used in the following sentences are incorrect. Correct them.															
	1. Please give the Sania four pencils.																
	2.	Have y	you g	ot an	nurs	e for l	ookir	ng afte	r youi	r mot	ther?						
	3. Last night, a owl was hooting outside.																
	4. The India is a peninsula.																
	<b>5.</b> Will you please give an message to Geeta?																
	6. I had a umbrella when I came here, but I lost it.																
	7. We went to see a Taj Mahal.																
	8. Please pass me an butter.																
	9. Have you got an pen?																
	10.	Let us	go to	o libra	ary no	DW.											

### C. Fill in the blanks with words selected from the Help Box.

		for under in over by	into	inside	OŤ	benind	on	at	to	Of	
	1.	The kitten fell	the	pond.							
	2.	Who has gone	the	e market	t to s	get bread	?				
		The butterfly was fluttering									
		The frog sat									
		Darsh hid									
	6.	The lady had an umbrella			_ her	bag.					
	7.	I live the I	house .				the e	end _			
		the lane.									
	8.	I asked him	_ a bo	·			_ cold	ours.			
	9.	Aman put the shoes		the c	desk.						
1	0.	We have to be there		five	o'clo	ck.					
).	Se	lect the right prepositions to co	omplet	e each o	f th	e followi	ng se	nter	ıces	•	
	1.	Have you given the gloves			_ [fo	r/to] gran	dfath	er?			
	2.	Find the right answer		[to/	/fron	n] the que	estior	١.			
	3.	The jackal warned the donkey to	o stay a	way				[abc	out/f	rom]	the farm.
	4.	The kitten was stuck		[at/d	on] a	high bra	nch.				
	5.	Make some place		[to/for]	the	old lady t	o sit.				
	6.	Do you have any parcel				[from/f	or] r	ne -			
		[at/on] the Post Office?									
	7.	Let us stand	[afte	r/under]	the	tree as it	is rai	ining	5.		
		-1	Γ_1	04/±01		مميد امممد					
		Please tell me	-	, -							
		All the parents have come	-	, -				al Da	ay.		

D.



### **VOCABULARY AND WRITING**

Λ.	OIV	ve tillee hallies, wo	inds to each group tis	ted below.	
	1.	Clothes	(a)	_ (b)	(c)
	2.	Furniture	(a)	_ (b)	(c)
	3.	Transport	(a)	_ (b)	(c)
	4.	Animals	(a)	(b)	(c)
	5.	Birds	(a)	_ (b)	(c)
В.	Wh	nat are the places w	where the following a	animals live? Match ther	n.
		Animals		Homes	
	1.	Lion	(a)	Nest	
	2.	Rabbit	(b)	Kennel	
	3.	Dog	(c)	Burrow	
	4.	Cow	(d)	Den	
	5.	Bird	(e)	Shed	
c.	Wr	ite three sentence	s about an animal yo	u like.	
	1.				
	2.				
	3.				